
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, May 5 
NATIVE AMERICAN  
  MINISTRIES SUNDAY 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 am Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult &  
  Children’s Sunday  
  School 
Monday, May 6 
1 pm Line Dancing 
Tuesday, May 7 
11 am Call to Prayer 
Wednesday, May 8 
9:30 am Upper Room  
  Discussion 
10:15 am Communion 
10:30 am Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 

6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, May 9 
District Clergy Meeting 
Noon-2 pm GOOD TIMES 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, May 12 

8 am Early Sun-
day School 
8:15 Choir 
Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult 
& Children’s  
Sunday School 

Monday, May 13 
10 am CCC at the 
SOVFD  Station 
1 pm Line Dancing 
1 pm Emergency 
Warning Siren Test-

ing 
6 pm Finance Committee 
7 pm Council Meeting 
Tuesday, May 14 
11 am Call to Prayer 
2 pm Stephen Ministers 
Wednesday, May 15 
9:30 am Upper Room  
  Discussion 
10:15 am Communion 
10:30 am Bible Study 
6 pm CYC 
6 pm Choir Practice 
7 pm Bridge 

How Are We Doing?  

YTD Giving $63,394 

YTD Expenses $56,788 

Giving 4/28/2019 $2,697 

Answer the call  
to prayer… 

Tuesday, May 7,  
11 am   

Corley Chapel in  
Streetman  

Lakeside United Methodist Church 

May 5, 2019  ●  Native American Ministries Sunday 

One of the special Sundays 
authorized by the General 
Conference to be observed 
annually throughout the de-
nomination with an offering.  
Native American Ministries 
Sunday is to focus the  
attention of United   
Methodists on the gifts and 
contributions of Native  
Americans to our society and 
to our church.  
Of the funds received in the 
offering, one half remains 
within each Annual  
Conference for the building 
and strengthening of Native 
American ministries in the  
Conference.  
The remaining half is to be 
used by the General Board of 
Global Ministries to  
expand the work for Native 
Americans in target cities in 
the US. 

DO YOU KNOW WE 

HAVE A WEBSITE? 
YOUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 

IS AVAILABLE  ON OUR 
WEBSITE 24/7 

 

lakesideumcfamily.org 
 

CLICK ON THE CALENDAR 
PAGE AND THERE IT IS.  
NOW YOU WILL NEVER 

AGAIN HAVE AN EXCUSE 
ABOUT MISSING AN  

IMPORTANT FUNCTION.   
HAVE A GREAT DAY! 



JOYS: 
Carolyn Draper was back singing in the choir.  She thanked every-
one for remembering her and keeping her from being lonely by send-
ing cards and so forth when she was in a wheelchair. 
Sue Ander was grateful for all the beauty in our lives:  The beautiful 
banner Sue Rice and Sherry Cappallo made and the gorgeous 
flowers on the altar in honor of Don Stubblefield and Shelly Stub-
blefield, the husband and the daughter of Carole Stubblefield. 
Carole Stubblefield was joyful to have her sister Sharon and 
her sister-in-law from Colorado worshipping with us.   

St. Elmo Sound performed a powerful Call to Worship as they sang "O The Blood" 
with soloist Joanna Fritz. 
Mary Schutz announced that the Community Care Club made $4800 on 
their Garage Sale at the Fire Station on April 27, beating last year’s earnings. 
It was so good to have Billy Bankston and  Leon Mobley, both heart patients, in 
the worship service. 
Sue Rice introduced Vic's brother Gerald and his wife, who were visiting with us 
from Huntsville. 
Susan Pokorski gave a wonderful sermon that touched people's hearts and 
minds.  Thank you, Susan! 
Merle Hughes was especially touched by the Scripture which Susan chose:  Jeremi-
ah 17:7-8.  She was moved to tell her testimony about how rewarding her work with 
the area children is. 
Pat Holiday, SPRC Chairman, announced that we now have a new pastor who will 
take over from Thomas Q. Robbins when he retires in June.  She is Dr. Denise Lu-
per and her first Sunday will be July 7.  We thank you, Lord, for once again supply-
ing our congregation with well-qualified leadership. 
God Bless Thomas Q. and Ruth in their retirement! 
CONCERNS: 
Bob Cappallo asked for our prayers for Sherry who is going to have an out-patient 
procedure on her leg this week. 
Joanna Fritz requested prayers for a calm spirit for her son John Paul as he grad-
uates from Law School but does not yet have a job.   She has told him "something 
great is coming from God"! 
Continue your prayers for Billy Bankston's and Leon Mobley's full recovery. 
We pray for Ron Moody who had a heart catheter procedure last week. He had 
some work done and should be home soon. 
We pray for Les York who was diagnosed with prostate cancer. 
Merle Hughes is having a hard time with allergies this year, ask the Lord to help her 
through these times. 
Dear Lord, please help us to have open hearts and open minds during this time of 
change in our church. Help us to keep our eyes on You and Love in our hearts! 

Good Time! 

Doesn’t Look Like Much 

Now… 

 Here is a short biography of Denise Luper, our 

New Pastor: 

Denise Luper is a native of Forth Worth, and long-time 
resident of Arlington where she and her husband,  
Steve, raised their two children, Julie Luper Neville and 
Patrick Allen Luper. Both “kids” have wonderful spous-
es, Matt Neville and Whitney Killam Luper. 
Earning her Master of Divinity degree from TCU Brite 
Divinity School in 2008, Denise has served as both as-
sociate pastor and solo pastor in several churches in 
the Central Texas Conference. After ordination as Elder 
in 2010, Denise began study toward her Doctor of Min-
istry degree in 2011, graduating from SMU Perkins 
School of Theology in 2015.  
Denise loves writing, reading, travel, herb gardening, 
music, retreats in the Texas Hill Country, long walks  

and family gatherings. Her passions are continuing education, spiritual formation, teaching, 
and study of family systems. She is the creator and author of the blog, “The Irreverant Rever-
end,” which can be found at daluper.com.   
Pastor Luper will be joining us in July 2019.  A get-together will be planned for Pastor 
Luper and the Council members, then a potluck with the entire congregation.  Dates will 
be assigned soon! 

But this will soon be the 
Nursery, some bathrooms, 
a Children’s Classroom 
and an Adult Classroom.   
When this is done the  
other side of the room will 
be tackled.  Want to help? 
Call Van Wagnon to  
volunteer for our  
Expansion Building Crew. 

Good Times!   
Thursday, May 9th,  

12-2 pm 

Next Sunday is Mother s Day   

We would like all the Ladies to 

wear a beautiful Spring hat to  

worship   

Dr. Denise Luper 

dluper.com

